From: Jarett Brown -

Sent: August 30, 2019 3:14 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Comments Re: Draft Plan of Subdivision (File No. 257-201902)

Legislative Coordinator, Planning Committee
City of Hamilton

Jarett Brown

Comments Re: Draft Plan of Subdivision (Eile No, 25T-201902)

Concern is additional traffic and pedestrian safety with existing activity at Pauline Johnson Public School

During school drop-off/pick-up hours — Hummingbird lane already has a high volume of vehicles and
pedestrians

Is there a plan for Pauling Johnson to utilize an effective drive through system averting pedestrians off
the streets? Cars are often parked on both sides of the street with occupants exiting, idling, executing
three point turns, and reversing out of the driveways

Would this require part of the proposed neighbouring land to be repurposed in order to achieve a safe
school drive lane for drop-off/pick-up?

Submitted comments are requested not to be public.

Sincerely,

Jarett Brown




